
 
 
  
 
17 January 2025 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Key Stage 4 - Accredited Learning information session has been changed to 
Tuesday, 11 February 2025 4:30pm  
 
I write to invite you to a meeting about Key Stage Four (KS4) accredited learning on offer at 
Abbot’s Lea School. 
 
The meeting will take place on Tuesday, 11 February 2025, at 4:30pm via MS Teams: 
 
Meeting ID: 360 141 015 531  
Passcode: bJ3qS9q6 
 
Whether your child is in Year 7, 8 or 9 (Key Stage 3), it is never too early to learn about the 
different qualification routes. For students in Year 9, the time is now for making some decisions 
about their next year’s learning programmes. 
 
With that in mind, we would like to request that all Year 9 students’ families attend as a 
matter of course, but extend an open invitation to Year 7 and 8 students’ families, where they 
might find it helpful for future planning.  
 
The meeting will cover a range of topics, including: 
 

 ALS Key Stage Four curriculum offer 
 Which exams students will/may be sitting as part of the accreditation offer 
 Which subjects are accredited and how this is different to KS3 curriculum 
 Exam preparation tips/support for both students and families 

 
This meeting will also provide an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have and 
to ensure you are fully informed about the process and requirements for your child’s Functional 
Skills and/or other qualifications when they are in KS4.  
 
We want to ensure that both students and families feel supported as we prepare for this 
important stage of the academic journey. 
 
If you are unable to attend, you will be able to access materials shared during the session on 
our website (link to follow after the session). 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at the meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E Tobin 
Deputy Headteacher  


